## Men and Women For a Representative Democracy In America

December 30, 2022

Senator Mitch McConnell Room 317 Russell Senate Office Building 1<sup>st</sup> & C Sts., NE Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator McConnell:

Our Organization, Men and Women for a Representative Democracy in America, is convinced that you have lost a viable connection with many Republicans and with honest taxpaying American citizens. With your support and encouragement of 44.9 billion dollars to Ukraine and the improbability to challenge stolen elections, you've forgotten those you were chosen to represent. We're beginning to understand that conservatives have no representation in the US Senate.

Most hard-working Americans try to operate within the confines of a budget; NOT THE US SENATE!!! Instead, measures passed continue to add to the disgraceful national debt. Haven't we already allocated enormous amounts of aid to Ukraine? How about financial support for OUR military?

We understand why your approval rating is the lowest in the US Senate.

It is time for you to step aside.

Sincerely,

Member